January 25, 2015

CHOIR PRACTICE

There will be Choir practice today at 4:30 PM. Contact Cindy Willeford if you have any questions.

CAMPBELL SOUP NIGHT

Our girls clubs will be hosting their annual Campbell Soup Night tonight after the evening service. Everyone is asked to bring a can of either Tomato, Vegetable Beef or Chicken Noodle soup to share. Bring your soup to the kitchen in the back before church so they can prepare it. They will be collecting all the Campbell Soup labels and box top for education that you have been saving for the last year to send to our Children's home in Tennessee. See LaDawn Rivera if you have any questions.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Judah is a big brother. Congratulations to Ashley & Brent Lastinger on the birth of their baby boy, Asher James Brave Lastinger was born on Tuesday, January 20, at 9:44 AM. He weighed 6 pounds 13 ounces and is 20 1/2 inches long. The very proud grandparents are Jodie and Mark James. The very, very proud great-grandparents are Jo and Bill Abbott.

PASTOR'S PRAYER PARTNERS

Pastor's Prayer Partner's meet every Monday evening at 7 PM. If you have a prayer request fill out a prayer request card located on the desk in the foyer and place it in the box next to the cards. For those of you that have turned in prayer request and they have been answered, please let us know. We love to give praise reports.

CROSSROADS THE MIX

There will be food and fellowship at Elaine and David Walker's home on Monday, January 26, from 6-8 PM. Everyone is asked to bring food to share. If you have any questions contact Elaine Walker.

CARD EMBROIDERY CLASS

Helen Adams' card embroidery will be meeting Wednesday, January 28, at 10 AM. If you would like to join this class be sure to contact Helen before class so she can order supplies. The cost is \$20 per person.

Contact Helen Adams if you have any questions.

WEDNESDAY FELLOWSHIP

This coming Wednesday, January 28, there will be food and fellowship beginning at 7 PM for everyone in the sanctuary class. Bring your favorite Mexican food dish to share. See Elaine Walker if you have any questions.

WINTERFEST 2015

Our teens and sponsors will be going to Winterfest this coming Friday through Sunday. We are asking everyone to keep them in your prayers, that God would keep a protecting hand on them and that they will come to know the Lord like never before.

CROSSROADS YOUNG ADULTS

Crossroads will be going to the Winterfest services Friday night and Saturday night, January 30 & 31, in Arlington. The cost is \$30 per person per service. You can pay at the door. We will need a count of those going. We will ride share. See Elaine Walker for more information.

"LOVE YOUR SISTER" MONTH

Those who will be participating in the Secret Sister gift exchange in February will need to have their form turned in to Cindy Willeford today. See Cindy fore more information.

UPDATE YOUR INFORMATION

PLEASE go by the information desk and check the directory located there to be sure we have the correct address and other information for your family. If your information is incorrect or we don't have it , **please fill out one of the <u>forms</u> provided on the desk and turn it in to the office.** If you would like a copy of the directory come by the office and Carol Hatfield will be happy to make you a copy.

BAD WEATHER NOTIFICATION

Due to the number of people that attend our church it is difficult to call everyone to tell them when our services are cancelled due to bad weather. You will be able to find out about cancellations by logging onto our churches website at lakesidechurchofgod.com or on facebook.

January 2015 Special 2 Dinners for Restaurant & Catering Service

Not Valid on Holidays or for Private Rooms

\$ 21.99 Reg. price \$25.98 for 2

8601 Jacksboro Hwy. • Ft.Worth, TX 76135 (817) 237-2218

www.vancegodbeys.com

Be a fan of Vance Godbey's on Facebook

Please present coupon to cashier, 1 coupon per couple

Valid January 4-25, 2015

Sunday Only 11 am to 4